
PHASE TWO OF RAIL STUDY IS PLANNED
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WE ALL GET ANNOYED WHEN WE HAVE TO WAIT AT A RAILROAD CROSSING WHEN A
LONG FREIGHT TRAIN IS ROLLING BY.

  

THE CITY WILL SOON START PHASE TWO OF A RAIL STUDY TO HELP SOLVE SOME OF
THOSE PROBLEM AREAS.

  

SPOKESPERSON JILL WANDERSCHEID SAYS THE CITY HAS RECEIVED A GRANT FROM
THE IOWA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION TO HELP FUND THE STUDY:

{audio}RAILSTUDY.mp3{/audio}

MEETINGS WITH THE RAIL COMPANIES AND THEIR USERS WILL BE SET UP IN THE
NEAR FUTURE AS PART OF THAT STUDY.
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